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950 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Washington, DC 20530-0001 | (202) 616-0646 

April 16, 2024 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
 
William Fernandes 
112672-42015373@requests.muckrock.com 
 
Subject: Freedom of Information/Privacy Act Request [24-OIG-006] 
         
Dear William Fernandes: 
 
 This is an interim response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated October 05, 
2023, for information maintained by the Office of the Inspector General (OIG).  
 
 A search has been conducted for records responsive to your request. The appropriate component(s) 
within the OIG were searched to ensure we have identified a complete set of all records potentially 
responsive to your request. 
 
 At this time, records have been compiled and forwarded to this office for review and a disclosure 
determination. We will contact you upon completion of our review and provide you with additional 
information. 
 
 Please contact me at (202) 616-0646 or OIGFOIA@usdoj.gov if you have any questions or would like 
to discuss this matter further. Please cite the FOIA request number listed above in all further inquiries about 
this request. 
 

 Sincerely, 

      Darice Butler 
 Darice Butler 

Government Information Specialist 
Office of General Counsel 
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